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TR Car Wash & Storage - Table Rock, NE                                                        

John & Lindsay Kostecka bought the TR Car Wash and Storage building located on 

the corner of Luzerne & Nebraska St. in June 2017.  John is employed full time with 

NPPD-Cooper Nuclear Station as an instrument control technician. Lindsay is      

employed full time at Pawnee County Memorial Hospital as an insurance billing    

specialist. John & Lindsay reside in Table Rock along with their daughter Johnna. As 

a family they stay busy keeping the car wash up and running, making sure it’s clean 

and working properly for our customers. They also recently added a new soda   

vending machine. They really             

appreciate all their customers for      

continuing to support their small         

business.                                               

Thank you from the Kostecka’s! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Another year is about to come to a close, and 

2019 New Year’s resolutions will be upon us!  It may just be 

the fact we’re getting older, but time sure seems to go by 

faster every year!  We have definitely been taking in and 

savoring the moments with family, friends & grandkids as 

much as we can. We feel so blessed to have family living  

so close. Each year, especially as we get older, we  realize 

each day is a gift and we don’t take anything for granted. 

Some of our greatest blessings are spending time with 

loved ones. 

 The 2018 year has been filled with many         

blessings. In July, we celebrated my Mom’s (Ethelann 

Stillinger’s) 90th birthday, and in conjunction, the 60th    

Anniversary of the Stillinger-Kunze Family involvement with 

the State Bank of Table Rock. We feel so fortunate to be a 

part of such caring communities, in which everyone comes 

together. Whether it’s for a time of celebration or as well, 

less fortunate cases of someone’s struggles and need for 

help.   

 With Mark Joy taking over the President’s position 

at the Bank in January 2017, Rick continues to slow down 

and delegate more of his responsibilities, and I’m very 

proud that he can do this. What a blessing it is to have 

such a great staff within the organization and be able to 

know that our customers’ banking needs are being taken 

care of, which makes  Rick & I so thankful.   

 The Bank and Community Insurance Group      

continue to grow, thanks to all of your continued support.   

We are so Thankful for each and every one of you and 

“Thank You” for your business.  If there is anything we can 

do to improve your banking or insurance experience with 

us, please let us know. We want to continue to provide first 

class service in all that we do!!  

 

 Have a blessed and successful 2019 New Year!! 

 

 God Bless,  Bobbie & Rick Kunze 

A note from the President: 
 

 It has been a Wonderful Year at the State Bank of Table Rock and            

Community Insurance Group!  We are “Thankful” for many things.  

 First of all, we are thankful to our Lord and Savior, Jesus, who died on the 

cross, so we may have eternal life and be forgiven of our sins. At the State Bank of 

Table Rock and Community Insurance Group, we strive to operate our business in a 

Christian Way. We know it all starts with faith.  

 Second of all, we are thankful to our loyal customers, who make our            

Organization a success! We cherish our relationships with our clients, and look forward 

to being a part of their continued financial achievements!  

 Last, but not least, we are thankful for our outstanding employees and their 

families. Our staff goes “all out” to meet the needs of our clients, and are part of a 

team of professionals that tackle challenges head on! We appreciate the support and 

sacrifice of the family members of our employees! 

 This year, the Bank has added some new employees. At our Table Rock 

Branch, you will notice 2 new faces. In February, we welcomed Katie Schlund, and in 

March, Amanda Calvert joined the team. Both offer exceptional customer service.  

Branch Manager, Candie McNealy is very happy to have them as part of the team. 

At our Tecumseh Branch, you will get the opportunity to meet Michelle Eltiste and 

Tyler Speckmann. Both are native to the Tecumseh Community. Michelle is a Customer 

Service Representative and Tyler is an Assistant Vice President. We are very pleased 

with their contribution to the organization, and they work well with our Branch      

Manager, Wade Thornburg.   

 At our Roca Branch, you will see a familiar face in Grant Badertscher. He’s 

not new, but he is now full time and serving as Assistant Vice President, and is an       

insurance agent for the Community Insurance Group. Branch Manager, Spencer Kunze 

is pleased to have him on his team at Roca. 

 At Pawnee City, Branch Manager Jeff Fink is pleased to have Michelle       

Hinrichsen as an Assistant Vice President of Lending. Michelle originally began her 

career with us in our Tecumseh Branch. She took over for Kristen Herrick, who was 

promoted to Vice President and Cashier for the entire Bank. Both are doing a        

fantastic job! Also, we want to welcome our newest student    

employee from the Pawnee City High School, Tristen Bradbury. 

 Our employees wear many hats and are here to help 

our customers meet their financial goals. Please stop by or    

contact one of our Branches to visit about how we can help you 

with your financial needs.  
 

Lets all give “Thanks” for the Wonderful things in this life!  

Mark S. Joy, President & CEO 



Calendar of Events 
 

January 1 - Closed  

- New Years 
 

January 21 - Closed  

- Martin Luther King Day 
 

February  2 - Groundhogs Day 
 

February 13 - United Methodist Church Soup  

Supper - DuBois Community Center  
 

February 14 - Valentines Day 
 

February 18 - Closed  

- Presidents Day 
 

March  10 - Spring Forward 

*Change your clocks! 

The Best 

Things in 

life are 

FREE! 
 

Open a new 

Checking         

Account or      

refer a friend    

and receive a 

FREE Prodyne         

Chip and Dip 

Bowl Set.                    
 

Other            

conditions     

may apply. 

Countryside Detailing - Tecumseh, NE 
  

Dave Troeger started   

Countryside Detailing in 

April 2017. He started          

detailing cars for dealers    

in 1984.  

With his 30+ years of        

experience he prides     

himself in making your car, 

suv or truck look just like new. Dave is very particular and he 

will treat your vehicle as his own. He often does vehicles for 

auctions, dealers and car shows. Dave has many repeat and 

satisfied customers. The best compliment you can give is a 

referral. Call today to make your vehicle look like new again 

with Countryside Detailing.   
 

*Not FDIC Insured 

Friedly Oil - DuBois, NE 

Friedly Oil purchased Klepper Oil in June of 2018 from Jon and 
Cheryth Klepper. Cody Friedly and his crew can repair tires, service 
your auto, pump your gas, and sell off road and on road diesel.  

Cody is a Kent feeds dealer that provides pet food and livestock 
nutrition to the local community. They can deliver fuel and feed to 

the farm.  

Cody also owns the DuBois 
car wash and the             

laundromat.  

Cody is a 2010 graduate of 
Pawnee City High School 

and worked for Klepper Oil 
while in high school before 

going to college. 

Cody appreciates the       
support he has received 

from the community,         
and he looks forward           

to continuing the             
service to his customers. 

Ham & Turkey Winners: 
 

Table Rock: 

Ardell C. and Betty B. 

DuBois: 

Barb F. and Dave A. 

Pawnee City: 

Deb W. and Arnold D. 

Humboldt:  

LaRita W. and Gary R. 

Roca: 

Gail K. and Mike K. 

Tecumseh: 

Dave T. and Carol W. 


